Das Konzert wird verschoben - lest hier das Statement der Band:

"Unfortunately due to the restrictions put in place to stall the spread of COVID19 it is now
impossible for us and many bands to complete European tours. We've been recommended
by our agents and venues to proactively work on reschedule our upcoming European tour
dates, landing in September. Existing tickets remain valid for their individual cities, even if
the venue may have changed. If unsure or if you need a refund, please contact your local
venue for more information. We’ve been so excited to get back to all of you with this
current show, so thank you for being accommodating and staying flexible. Please take

care of yourselves, and your family and we’ll see you on the dance floor soon!“

Tickets behalten ihre Gultigkeit!


http://www.tcpdf.org
http://www.tcpdf.org

